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Ramadan Iftar for pharmacy students

Coinciding with the Holy Month of Ramadan, the College of Pharmacy at Al Ain University, Al
Ain Campus, organized an Iftar for the pharmacy students, in the presence of their faculty
members. Where they spent fun times during their participation in games and entertaining
competitions to break the routine of university life.

Dr. Khairi Mustafa, Dean of the College of Pharmacy, expressed his happiness with this event
which is considered as a positive step to create an environment of communication between
students, and promote the spirit of brotherhood and harmony among them.
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